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As part of our introduction to 
our story we had the

opportunity to plant a seed.
They grew so well we decided
to write some instructions to

help others learn how to grow 
a plant or vegetable.  

In maths we have
been investigating
how things can be
measured using 

standard and
non-standard units.
We can now use a

ruler to measure an
object in cm! 

This half term we 
have explored the 
story The Gigantic
Turnip. We enjoyed

getting in to
character and 

using role play to 
retell the story. We 
worked hard and

used our cooperate
learning muscle to
‘pull’ and ‘heave’ 

the turnip up! 

In computing we have been
exploring Digital Art. We
have used the iPads to

create artwork inspired by
Piet Mondrian. We are now
able to create shapes and

use colour on the iPads.
We enjoyed inviting
parents in to school

 this half term to
share our geography

work 
on City and

Countryside as part 
of our exhibition.

We sang spring and
farm themed songs
and our grown ups
even joined in and

danced with us.
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